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Friday 11th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the final half-term of year 2!   

Overleaf you will find a theme overview for this second half of the Summer Term. Our theme is called “Oh! I do 

like to be beside the seaside!”’ and there is a homework project detailed at the bottom of the overview. We are 

looking forward to seeing the creative art the children create on the theme of the seaside! 

Along with a reading book, your child will be given new spellings to learn each week, please practise them daily 

so that they are embedded in the children’s memories as we prepare them for the move up to year 3. Spelling 

tests take place on Fridays. Maths challenge books will continue to go home on Fridays and are due back into 

school the following Thursday please. 

2GC will need to wear PE kit Mondays and all of year 2 should wear PE on Fridays please. A reminder that PE kit 

includes: blue round neck T-Shirt, navy shorts or jogging bottoms, trainers for outside PE and a navy jumper 

(normal school jumper will be fine).  

As the weather is getting warmer, please can you ensure that your child has sun cream applied before 

coming to school and brings a hat and water bottle in each day. We also ask that all children’s belongings 

are clearly named, thank you. 

Thank you for all of your continued support this year. We are really proud of how year 2 have handled this 

unusual year, and are still fired up ready to learn and improve each day! 

As always, if you have any queries or wish to discuss your child’s education further please contact the office 

for an appointment or drop us an email.  

Yours sincerely,   

  

 

The year 2 team 
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